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May 15, 2020 
	
In order for the National Junior Angus Association to hold shows this summer amidst COVID-19 we ask our juniors, 
parents and spectators to please read and comply with the following rules to ensure state standards are met and 
that your safety is kept as the top priority. Please refer to the following rules for upcoming show that stand for the 
Eastern Regional Junior Angus show June 25-28, 2020 and the National Junior Angus Show July 19-25, 2020.  
 
Summer Show Season Changes 
 

No Fit Show: This will be a “Blow and Go” show. Grooming or fitting with foreign material that includes (but 
not limited to) painting, powdering, oiling, artificial coloring, or adhesives is prohibited. Non-aerosol 
sheen is allowed. Going to this format will eliminate the need for more help during the show and allow 
for more social distancing.  

 
Stalling: Exhibitors will be stalled as a family with appropriate distance between tack areas.  
 
Ring side spectators: Ring side seats will be limited. Spectators will be encouraged to watch the show via 

webcasted screens throughout the grounds or online.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your patience. We are working to make this summer as “normal” as possible. We look 
forward to making the most of the upcoming shows. 
 
 
  


